on behalf of Andrew Querzoli
Program Leader — Mining Assessment

Kind Regards,

Carla Barbaro {nee Sferruzzi-Perri)
T-+61(8) 8204 1416

M - 0467 737 083

From: Nicole Eden g

Sent: Monday, 21 October 2013 9:52 PM
To: Howe, Mark (DMITRE})

Subject:

To whom it may concern,
| write to you in regards to the proposed Rex Mineral site for Yorke Peninsula.

I would like to express that 1 am all for bringing more work opportunities for those living on the Yorke Peninsula.
However | don't believe this proposed mine stir has been thoroughly thought throughl!|

Once the mine site has been drained of all that you wish to use it for then what? Who will be left to pick up the pieces?
Who will be left to live next to an unused mine site not to mention the toxins that will be left behind.

Who would want to visit a coast line that has been destroyed and had all its natural beauty taken away?

| don't think enough time, thoughts and preparation has been put into this pro;ect before destroying the beautiful land
on the Yorke peninsula.

Yours sincerely
Nicole Eden

Sent from my iPhone




